
CRA Newsletter, 10-12-2020 

Hello CRA Families, 

       I want to address a rumor.  I have heard the rumor that we are moving to a 4 day school schedule.  I have even 

heard various dates when this might happen.  The Board of Trustees and I have been looking at the data and 

factors that would influence this change.  I hope to put the rumors to rest and let you know that if we do make a 

change we will inform everyone two weeks in advance. 

       Masks…A reminder that masks are required on school grounds. Utah Public Health Order 2020-14 states "Any 

individual within Salt Lake County who is age two and over and able to medically or psychologically tolerate a face 

covering shall be required to wear a face covering that completely covers the nose and mouth when in any public 

area, including outdoors, when non-household members are present and social distancing is not possible". 

       I have mentioned before that we all need to model safe behaviors and follow the health orders and CDC 

guidelines.  

Thanks! 

Kent Fuller, Principal 

 

Board of Trustees Election 

Dear Parents,  

Today, October 12 - October 20, 2020 you will have the opportunity to elect a parent representative to serve on the 

Canyon Rim Board of Trustees.  Please click the link below to review the candidates and submit your vote.  One 

vote per household will be counted.   

         Click to vote:  https://forms.gle/CdovAUSogVkGv2vX8  

Thank you for participating in this process.   

 

Remember that tomorrow, Tuesday, Oct. 13 is a B schedule day, 3:15 dismissal 

Wednesday Oct. 14 is NO SCHOOL for students (Teacher Planning Day) and  

Thursday & Friday, Oct. 15 & 16 – NO SCHOOL for Fall Break 

 

Halloween Parade 

There has been a desire from various stakeholders to hold a Halloween Parade.  This will be an optional event 

for students wanting to participate at school.  Parents may observe in the courtyard. 

*  The parade will be outside on Friday, October 30, and subject to cancelation due to weather (rain, snow, or 

high wind).  Spectators will need to wear a mask and social distance.  

*  Cloth face masks must be worn by spectators and participants.  Students must wear a cloth face mask and 

no Halloween Mask may be worn with the cloth mask.  

Anyone age 3 and older must wear a face mask (unless medically or psychologically unable to do so) or you will 

have to leave (Utah Public Health Order 2020-14). 

On Friday, Oct. 30, parents are welcome to bring their child(ren) to the courtyard at the following times: 

                Kindergarten:   9:00-9:30      (students will start their walk at 9:05) 

                1st and 2nd:         9:30 - 10:00  (students will start their walk at 9:35) 

                3rd and 4th:        10:00 - 10:30  (students will start their walk at 10:05) 

                5th and 6th:        10:30 - 11:00   (students will start their walk at 10:35) 

https://forms.gle/CdovAUSogVkGv2vX8


A live stream and recording of each of the parade sessions will be provided via Zoom or other technology 

will be available for those not attending in person.  A link will be provided as we get closer to the day. 

A route map and student instructions will also be coming later with a reminder to maximize distancing for 

participants and spectators. After the parade students will meet their parents to go home. 

There will not be any big traditional Halloween activities during the week of Halloween.  Teachers may provide 

Halloween activities during the week. 

BOO! 
Mr. Fuller 

Internet Etiquette Tips 

With students being online more than ever before, I will be giving some weekly tips for students and parents to 

follow when online.  Computer etiquette and computer safety is very important, so we will take advantage of a few 

weekly newsletters to share some great tips.  Please share these tips with your students.  If you have further 

questions please email me….Susan Garrett – sgarrett@canyonrimacademy.org 

ZOOM ETIQUETTE 

 This is a virtual classroom, therefore, appropriate classroom behavior is expected.  

 Log into your class or meeting from a distraction-free, quiet environment.  Tell siblings you need privacy.  

 Please keep your audio on mute until you want to speak. This will help to limit background noise.  

 If you would like to speak or answer a question, use the “Raise Hand” feature. Then unmute yourself after you 

are called on by your teacher.  Don’t unmute unless teacher calls on you to speak. 

 Log on to your class 5 min. before it starts to work out any problems before class starts or to change the 

background.  Once the class starts, don’t play with your background or other setting.  It is very distracting. 

 Keep paper and a pen or pencil handy to take notes.   

 Make sure your video is on (if you have camera capabilities) so your teacher and peers can see you.  

 Please take care of your personal needs (appropriate dress, basic hygiene, eating, chewing gum, talking to 

others in your home, etc.) prior to entering a Zoom classroom.  

 Please do not use profanity or inappropriate language or symbols. 

  Remember to sign out or “leave the meeting” when the session is finished. 

 Make sure your correct name is on the Zoom meeting.  You can Google how to do it if you don’t know how, or 

have your parents help. 
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